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 Cancellation of National Night Out Activities 

 
COPPERAS COVE, TEXAS – It is with deep regret that we announce that we will 
not be hosting a National Night Out Kickoff party or participating in local 
National Night Out Block parties, due to the ongoing challenges and risks 
associated with COVID-19 Pandemic.  
 
The decision was made out of an abundance of caution and consideration of 
those participating in the events. This was an extremely difficult decision for us. 
We value these events, and believe events such as these, have built lasting 
relationships and partnerships in the community.  
 
Although the events have been canceled, we encourage citizens to build 
relationships with their neighbors and to look after one another.  The safety of 
the members of the community is a top priority of the Copperas Cove Police 
Department.  
 
We encourage members of the community to follow us on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Nextdoor, and Twitter), for helpful information and 
updates to local public safety information.  
 
We look forward to next year when we can resume the National Night Out 
activities, but until then, please stay safe, and thank you for your continued 
support. 
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